
TSI Testing Calendar 2022-2023 

8/15 TSIA2 Monday @ 9:00 am or 1: 30 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at 
MySchoolBucks or bring cash on test day, room 40; scores = immediate 

8/16 TSIA2 Tuesday @ 9:00 am or 1: 30 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at 
MySchoolBucks or bring cash on test day, room 40; scores = immediate 

8/27 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; scores = immediate 

9/8 TSIA2 Thursday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

9/12 TSIA2 Monday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

10/1 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 

10/17 TSIA2 Monday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

11/5 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 

11/14 TSIA2 Monday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

12/3 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 

12/12 TSIA2 Monday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

1/23 TSIA2 Monday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

1/26 TSIA2 Thursday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

2/13 TSIA2 Monday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

3/11 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 

4/18 TSIA2 Tuesday @ 8:30-3:30, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; scores = immediate (in dance studio) 

4/19 TSIA2 Wednesday @ 8:30-3:30, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or 
bring cash on test day; scores = immediate (in dance studio) 

4/24 TSIA2 Monday @ 4:15 pm, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; library lab; scores = see Ms. Leon next day 

5/6 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 

6/3 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 



6/10 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 

7/15 TSIA2 Saturday @ 8:30 am, $10/exam, register and pay online at MySchoolBucks or bring 
cash on test day; check-in M/S Foyer @ 8:30, scores = immediate 

 


